Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
CHARLES PERRY PARTNERS, INC.
Advertisement of Prequalification

Charles Perry Partners, Inc. has been selected as the Construction Manager for the Stair Replacement project at Osprey Cove and Osprey Landing at the University of North Florida.

Charles Perry Partners, Inc. is currently accepting subcontractor/vendor prequalification applications for the following scopes of work:
DEMOLITION, CONCRETE, MISC METALS (STAIRS AND RAILS), PAINTING, SIGNAGE, WALKWAY CANOPIES, DECORATIVE CLADDING, ELECTRICAL, LANDSCAPING

All parties interested in bidding on this project must be prequalified for their bid to be considered. A link to start the prequalification process can be found by sending an email to prequalification@cppi.com.
Bid documents are now available.
All interested parties are encouraged to attend the Pre-Bid Conference on Tuesday, June 24, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. at the Osprey Clubhouse multipurpose room in Building 17 at 1 UNF Dr., Jacksonville, FL.
To RSVP, please send an email to bids@cppi.com.
Sealed bids are due no later than Thursday, July 10 at 2:00 p.m. through BuildingConnected or delivered to Rich Pritt at 12926 Gran Bay Pkwy W, Suite 205, Jacksonville, FL 32258.
Construction is tentatively scheduled to start in September 2025.
CPPI reserves the right to reject any bid if considered to be in the best interest of the project.
Please contact Rich Pritt with any questions at rich.pritt@cppi.com or (904)886-9902.
